
WAC 181-86-130  Issuance of order for reprimand, suspension, or 
revocation by superintendent of public instruction.  Whenever the su-
perintendent of public instruction takes action to suspend or revoke a 
certificate or reprimand an education practitioner, the superintendent 
of public instruction, in accordance with the provisions of this chap-
ter, shall issue an order of reprimand, suspension, or revocation to 
the affected education practitioner and shall provide such person a 
copy of applicable administrative appeal procedures provided in this 
chapter. If the order is to suspend or revoke a certificate and the 
superintendent of public instruction has knowledge that such education 
practitioner is employed within the common school system or by an ap-
proved private school, the superintendent of public instruction shall 
advise such employer that an order has been sent to the employee.
[Statutory Authority: Chapter 28A.410 RCW. WSR 21-08-022, § 
181-86-130, filed 3/29/21, effective 4/29/21. Statutory Authority: RCW 
28A.410.210. WSR 06-19-010, § 181-86-130, filed 9/8/06, effective 
10/9/06. WSR 06-02-051, recodified as § 181-86-130, filed 12/29/05, 
effective 1/1/06. Statutory Authority: RCW 28A.150.290(1). WSR 
02-19-050, § 180-86-130, filed 9/11/02, effective 10/12/02. Statutory 
Authority: RCW 28A.70.005. WSR 90-02-076, § 180-86-130, filed 1/2/90, 
effective 2/2/90.]
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